
 

 
 

 

July 2025 

 

Dear Student,  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you on results days and congratulating you on your 

achievements. Parents/Carers are welcome to join you in college to receive your results. 

 

Distribution of Examination Grades 

 

Thursday 14th August 2025 - A Level, BTEC Level 3, CTEC Level 3  

 

Thursday 21st August 2025 - GCSE, BTEC Level 1 &2, NCFE VCERT, Cambridge 

National  

 

College will be open between 8.30am - 11.00am on the above dates to collect your 

results. Please arrive via the Hub entrance and go to the Main Hall. Members of staff 

will be waiting to greet you. 

 

Students who are unable to collect their results 

Should you not be able to collect your results on the above dates and times there are a 

number of alternative options: 

 

• Send a representative on your behalf. This person should have a signed letter 

from you saying that you give them permission to collect your results and they 

must show an appropriate form of photo ID. (Passport/Driving Licence). 

• Visit reception between 11.00am and 2.30pm on results days and between 

8.30am and 2.30pm Monday to Friday. 

• Provide the College with a stamped addressed envelope (at least one week prior 

to results day) and the results will be posted to you. 

 

Next Steps  

Once you have received your results, should you wish to discuss your next steps you 

can access onsite face to face support or contact Mr Dowey, Careers Lead, via email: 

tdowey@minsthorpe.cc 

 

Year 11 Students applying to Minsthorpe Post 16 – Students returning to Minsthorpe 

P16 will have received communication regarding enrolling into P16.  Students should 

have signed up to an enrolment date and time, if they are unsure or have not yet done 

this, please contact Mr Dowey via email: tdowey@minsthorpe.cc to either confirm or 

arrange an enrolment time. 
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Year 13 Students applying to University – We recommend that all students attend 

college to collect their results so that face to face support can be accessed if required. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K McGowan 

 

Mrs K McGowan 

Assistant Principal  

 


